
City of Dover Department of Public Works

Spring Clean-Up

March 20, 2020

SPRING CLEAN-UP is POSTPONED until a 
later date.  As soon as we return to normal 
operations the new dates will be shared.
Citizens with questions may contact the Department of Public Works at 736-7025.

The City of Dover Department of Public Works shall provide quality and effective services 
upon which the health, safety, and comfort of this community greatly depend.

www.cityofdover.com/public-works


